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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 



A:...:..;Mi 'UiV1 COMPANY OF AMERICA 

1200 ~'1\lG s: .. DG. · WASHINGTON, D. C. 20036 

F~A 1 ~ P . .JO:! ES . .JR .. V·ce 0 --esident-Governrnent Relet ions 

February 24, 1975 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

Saturday afternoon you requested some information on former 
Governor of Tennessee, Winfield Dunn. 

A 

He is now a member of the board of Hospital Corporation of America 
and I understand has a small retainer from them. In addition, he is 
opening an office as a consultant and seemingly is looking for clients. 

His address is: 

First American Center 
Box 12 
Nashville, Tennessee 

Telephone: 612/244-1200 

During his administration, our people found him intelligent, charismatic, 
very capable, and having a most attractive family. 

I hope the above is the information you sought. 

Sincerely, 

FPJ:jv 

P. S. To say I enjoyed the golf game Saturday would be the greatest 
un~tatement. It was a thrill and an honor and I thank you again. 

F;:c.-J. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 5, L 975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

WILLIAM N. WALKER 

JERRY H.~ 

The attached Letter was returned in the President's outbox with 
the following notation: 

-- Commodities. 

I believe he probably meant that Dunn be considered for the Commodities 
Board. Please follow-up with the appropriate action. 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 




